Tracy

From: gwent@highsheriffs.com

Sent: 24 March 2022 17:45

To: Town Clerk, Monmouth Council; Sandra Rosser; Clerk
Subject: Farewell

High Sheriff
Gwent

Uchel Siryf

Gwent

Dear All,
My year as High Sheriff of Gwent ends tomorrow.
It has been an enjoyable but sometimes frustrating year due to the uncertainties imposed by the pandemic

restrictions.
Thank you for the invitations you have sent and your support during the year. I'm sure you will continue to support

the office of High Sheriff in Gwent and my successor Malgwyn Davies as he begins his year on Friday.

Best wishes,
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Phillip M. Alderman
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